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This is a horrible bill. We already have a crisis on our hands with drug addicts and 

mentally ill inhabiting public spaces and leaving trash, filth and waste. Passing this 

bill will only exacerbate the problems! Focus instead on repealing Measure 110 and 

compulsory treatment for drug addiction and mental illness by funding mental 

treatment and drug rehab facilities instead of this garbage. 


